Lighthouse School

51 Toa Payoh Rise Singapore 298106
Tel: 6250 3755 & 6250 5240
Fax: (65) 6250 5348

27 June 2017

To: All Parents and Guardians

Dear Parents/Guardians,

SCHOOL HOLIDAY ON 3 JULY 2017 (MONDAY) IN
REPLACEMENT OF YOUTH DAY

Please be informed that next Monday, 3 July 2017, is a school holiday
being replacement of Youth Day for this year which falls on Sunday.

As such, please do not send your child to school on 3 July 2017. School
will only resume lessons on Tuesday, 4 July 2017.

Thank you for your kind attention.

Best Regards,

e AT

KOH POH KWANG, BBM(L), JP
Principal
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